
We strongly object to any further delays to the construction of the planned sewerage scheme for 
Loch, Nyora and Poowong.  

For many years we have made numerous complaints to council of  untreated sewerage in the  open 
drains bordering our property. With many other areas of the Nyora township  also affected, this 
situation is creating a serious health risk to our family, community and environment. 

We urge you not to delay the implementation of the very essential and critical sewerage infrastructure.  

 

John & Diane Hallas. 


